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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I hope this email finds you well. 
 
As the half term break approaches, it is likely that your child will be planning their revision for the 
forthcoming mock examinations. As per my previous email, it remains vital that students spend time 
preparing for these exams as they will provide a source of evidence if we are asked to provide teacher 
assessed grades again, as we have for the last two years.  
 
In order to support your child to revise, their teachers will have told them, over the last few weeks, which 
areas to focus their revision on and which areas require less of their attention. On Tuesday this week, all 
exam boards released information advising which areas of the curriculum will not be included in the 
summer exams, together with any additional changes as to how these qualifications will be assessed. This 
'advanced information' has been released to support young people by giving them some surety over the 
likely content of their exams. The attached document contains links to the relevant information from the 
exam boards for each subject. I would advise that all students and families familiarise themselves with the 
information relevant to the subjects they will be examined on in the summer as this will avoid them from 
revising topics that will not be assessed. 
 
In addition to this, I have made available through the school website a revision resource that your child can 
download and use however they see fit. Within it they will find information on why revision is important, 
templates to help them design a revision timetable (including breaks and down time!) and many different 
revision resources that they can try out to see what works best for them. The booklet can be found here: 
Exam revision guide  
  
Finally, to keep you updated, as things stand we are still expecting that all exams will go ahead in the 
summer term. Therefore any and all revision that your child does between now and the start of the exams 
will be beneficial. 
  
Yours faithfully 

  
 
 
 

Mr G Yassin 
Deputy Headteacher 
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